

Madrid, September 11th 2013

Mr. Hassan Qaqaya
Head, Competition and Consumer Policies Branch
Division of International Trade in Goods, Services and
Commodities
UNCTAD
Palais de Nations
CH-1211Geneva 10
Switzerland

Dear Mr. Qaqaya,

The Spanish Competition Authority (CNC) has been asked to participate in the celebration of the World Competition Day, observed on December 5 since 2010. We would like to support CUTS and the UNCTAD Secretariat for this important awareness campaign.

As you know, our Institution has been very acting promoting co-operation activities in this field, mainly in Latin American Countries but also in other Countries like Russia, Ukraine or Morocco. We are therefore conscious of the very important mission you are entitled for. We wish you all the best with this campaign and we are glad to join other Competition Authorities participating in this initiative.

Furthermore, we think the topic you have selected for this year's summit: "Adverse Impact of Cartels on the Poor" could bring light and awareness of the importance of Competition Policies to many developing countries.

Yours sincerely,